| am writing to ask the the Oregon Legislature does not pass SB1512 which would call for a voter referral
of the National Popular Vote compact.

While on the surface a vote may appear to be a good idea, there are many reasons to oppose it.

First, the expense and time that a ballot measure would create could be used in much better pursuits for
Oregonians. In addition, outside interests would pour millions of dollars to fight the NPV.

The constitution gives the State Legislature the power to adopt the NPV compact- if it goes to a vote and
passes it will be challenged in court.

We voted in our legislators to make these decisions- use that power to move this forward.

Thank you.

Lisa Miller
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